
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2rd December 2020 
 
 
Audley Square Redevelopment – Postponed Waverton Street Pitlane 
 
 
Dear Neighbour,  
 

We are writing to inform you that the planned establishment of a temporary pitlane on Waverton Street, as 
detailed in our letter dated 17th November 2020. The pitlane was originally planned to be installed the week 
commencing 30th November 2020, but will be postponed to commence in early 2021.  

 

We will give all residents advanced notice once we have confirmed the new dates for establishing this pitlane. 
As detailed in our previous letter, the pitlane establishment will require us to temporarily suspend parking on 
Waverton Street south of Hill Street in order to maintain the flow of traffic.  

 

If you are the owner of one of the private parking bays on Waverton Street, please contact Neighbour 
Liaison Manager Alahna Dunbar at AudleySquareNeighbourLiaison@careysplc.co.uk or by phone at 07738 
621 992 for further assistance.  

 
For more information about the project, or if you have any enquiries in relation to the development please 
contact AudleySquareHouse@kandaconsulting.co.uk. 
 
 
With kind regards,  
Alahna Dunbar 
Neighbour Liaison Manager 


